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Sean Roberts

From: Alex Yendole

Sent: 05 November 2013 15:38

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Consider justification & wording of requirement for all development to have a 

minimum of 3 habitable rooms

Dear Sean 

 

Consider justification & wording of requirement for all development to have a minimum of 3 habitable rooms 

 

Following the hearing session on 31 October 2013 the Council propose to delete the words “, with a minimum of 

three habitable rooms.” as part of the Schedule of Additional (minor) Modification (A26) M72. Furthermore the 

Council propose to add a new sentence to paragraph 11.1 to be inserted immediately before the final sentence to 

read “The Borough Council is seeking for all new houses to provide a minimum of three habitable rooms, 

particularly for new affordable housing.” 

 

Kind regards 

 

Alex 


